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October 2022  

 

Provider Webinar: 2023 Medicare Assured D-SNP 

Join Highmark Wholecare to learn about the NEW 2023 benefits and programs we are 
offering to our Medicare Assured Dual Eligible Special Needs Plan (D-SNP) members.  

 

These webinars will be presented every Tuesday at Noon beginning on Tuesday, 
October 18, 2022 through December 20, 2022. 

 

 

These webinars will introduce the benefits and programs offered to assist members with their most basic 
needs like healthy food, utilities and more! 

Please visit our website to register: 

If you have any questions regarding this webinar, please contact your designated Provider Account Liaison 
or Lead Provider Relations Representative.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of Highmark Wholecare and our members. 

Your partner in health,  

Highmark Wholecare  

 


